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NZ 43(P)/22 NEW ZEALAND – South Island – North Coast – Port Nelson. Dredged Areas 

1. A recent survey indicates shallower depths than charted in the following dredged areas: 
 
a) Outer channel 7.9m (charted 8.1m) 
b) Inner channel 7.5m (charted 7.6m) 
c) Brunt Quay 9.6m (charted 10.0m) 
d) Kingsford Quay 9.3m (charted 9.5m) 

2. Depths significantly shallower than the charted dredged values are to be expected. Mariners are to contact 
the Harbourmaster for information on the latest depths. 

3. Dredging is planned for September 2022 to maintain original depths. 

4. Mariners are advised to exercise caution when navigating in the area. 

5.  Charting action will take place in due course. 
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